TEAV Conference 2006
“Visioning Sustainable Futures within Technology Education”

The TEAV 2006 Conference is taking place at Northland Secondary College on Friday 19 and Saturday 20 May 2006 

Workshop Presentations

TEAV is seeking expressions of interest from teachers to present workshops at the conference. Presentations will be either one or two hours in length and can be of a “hands-on” or theoretical nature.
We are ideally looking for workshop proposals that will address the following:

· Encouraging students to think about and recognise elements of eco design. 
· Projects that demonstrate an energy efficient approach.
· Adopting eco practices in the technology classroom.
· Projects that encourage students to put sustainability into practice in their personal/ community environment.
· Projects that re-use, re-cycle or re-invent materials. 

Send proposals to: conf@teav.vic.edu.au


Proposals will be received until February 15, 2006

Sustainable Technology Links:

http://www.cfd.rmit.edu.au/



Centre for Design RMIT
http://www.cfsd.org.uk 



Centre for Sustainable Design

http://www.stepin.org/



Sustainable Technology Education Project

http://green.net.au/srd/



Society for Responsible Design

http://www.pre.nl/ecodesign/ecodesign.htm
10 Golden Guidelines for Ecodesign

